Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

A GAHCHO KUE Panel

June 19, 2012

Stephen Lines

Superintendent, EA & Permitting

De Beers Canada- Gahcho Kue Project
Suite 300, 5102-50" Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 3S8

Re: Wildlife Monitoring Plan Working Group
Dear Mr. Lines:

The Panel appreciates the initiative taken by De Beers Canada and parties to engage in a
working group for Wildlife Monitoring for the Gahcho Kue Project, derived out of the May 22-
25 Technical Meetings.

As per your invitation received on June 15, 2012, for the Wildlife Monitoring Plan Working
Group, the Panel accepts the invitation and would be pleased to attend the working group
meeting in July. The Panel’s technical advisor Anne Gunn will represent the Panel on the
working group.

Sincerely,

Nicole Spencer
EAO



